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Atlantic Minerals Limited would like to remind all moose hunters that hunting and 
the operation of all-terrain vehicles is strictly prohibited inside the boundaries of 
the quarry in Lower Cove. Employees and heavy equipment are operating within the 
quarry seven days per week and twenty-four hours a day during the hunting season.  
 
Significant risks exist within the boundaries of our quarry. Blasting occurs in Lower 
Cove from April to December, which creates a greater risk for unauthorized 
personnel. There is increased danger for individuals who hunt and operate all-
terrain vehicles within our operation. We want to ensure the safety of all hunters as 
well as the safety of our employees working in Lower Cove. Only authorized 
individuals are permitted access to our quarry. 
 
Any individual who has a reason to enter our property is required to obtain 
approval by first reporting to the Security Office at the Main Gate in Lower Cove. We 
ask for the co-operation of the general public regarding this important safety 
measure. 
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